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Comments: It is my understanding that you are considering whether or not to approve a new lease agreement for

a new company from Utah that has bought the interests at Holland Lake. This pristine lake needs to be protected

and not over developed simply to benefit the wealthy and their greedy interests. Any new lease agreement

should be limited to the same footprint as the previous lease. Allowing any expansion of developments on this

lake would degrade wildlife habitat, scenic resources, water quality and the affordability of visitation by future

users. Maintain status quo and don't allow any expansions to this beautiful lake.


